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WISCONSIN
Memorandum
TO:

Members of the Assembly
FROM:
Bill G. Smith, State Director

DATE:
April 13, 2010
RE:

ASSEMBLY BILL 770


SMALL BUSINESSES OPPOSE HOSPITAL TAX


NFIB is a leading advocate for healthcare reforms that will truly reduce the cost of health insurance, improve healthcare access, and make health coverage more meaningful.


Legislation to tax hospitals fails to address these goals.  We understand the cost “shift” argument being made by those who support this tax.

But substituting one cost shift for another fails to address the real issues of affordable healthcare.  Creating winners and losers among Wisconsin’s hospitals and their patients does not address meaningful healthcare reforms.


Small business owners support solutions that make access to quality healthcare more affordable.  A new tax on critical access hospitals – that will ultimately be passed on to patients – will increase healthcare costs, and reduce access for our small business owners, their employees, and their families.


That’s why 75 percent of Wisconsin’s small business owners said they are opposed to this tax, according to a recent state survey study.


I hope you will agree with our small business community, and will join us in working for real solutions that will address the high cost of healthcare and health insurance.

Taxing hospitals and their patients to pay hospitals is not one of them.


Making healthcare more affordable for everyone should be the goal.  The hospital tax and similar cost shifting schemes that create winners and losers will take us in the opposite direction.


We respectfully urge members of the Legislature to oppose increasing healthcare costs, and to vote against passage of Assembly Bill 770.
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